
Site Visit Notes 

April 20, 2018 

 

I visited the site at 4825 E Mercer Way on April 20, 2018. I did not see eagle activity at that time. 
However, I met with two neighbors who had sent me pictures of eagles perched in the 80-inch fir tree. 
The neighbors were Gerry Kaelin and Peter Hundrieser. The two neighbors showed me where they took 
the pictures. I was able to confirm that the tree in the pictures was the 80-inch fir. Also, Gerry Kaelin 
showed me pictures he had taken of eagles with his phone, on his phone. By looking at the pictures on 
his phone, I was able to confirm that he took pictures of eagles in the 80-inch fir on December 31, 2017 
and April 17, 2018. 

 

 

Nicole Gaudette 

 


